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      Three Bears Playgroup					Newsletter: Summer Term 2018News
This term we are going to be outside in our garden a lot more hopefully as the weather warms up.  Please remember to provide your child with sun cream, apply before you come and bring if your child attends all day for us to reapply after lunch time.  If the weather is showery remember your child will need a waterproof jacket as we will be endeavouring to go outside every day.
The children will be celebrating the royal wedding with biscuit making and a garden party with snack on the lawn!
We are up to ‘o’ with the Jolly Phonics, we sing and perform the actions for the songs every session, any pictures for our ‘wall of sounds’ will be most welcome. 
New signing in Board 
You will see that we have made a new signing in board for all the children, there is a picture of your child on the ‘Out’ side and when you find it please transfer to the ‘In’ side of the board, if you are busy in the morning and need to rush off that is fine we will complete with the children later at registration time.

We have been asked by one of our neighbours to point out if your child plays on the grass besides 3 Bears there is a road behind the hedge so please be aware of cars.

  













 Summer Fair Saturday 30th June 2-4pm
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The fundraisers are working hard to prepare for our summer fair, they will need help from you to make this event successful, please keep the date free and be ready to volunteer to help support on the day. We are raising money to go towards our outdoor classroom.
Staff news
It has been lovely to welcome back Vicky who has returned from maternity leave this term.

We say a big Well Done to Kerri who has been promoted to a Senior Supervisor; she is able to lead sessions and takes the lead for the first aid and medication requirements of all children.    

Chandra has returned from a short period of long term sick leave and will be working back with her key children as usual.   
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Transition to school   								   
We have finished the spring term learning journey reports for all the children going
to school in September and are working on their transition to their feeder schools.  
We will be holding parent sharing meetings for you to come and discuss the Spring 
term reports and your child’s transition to school, before we complete the summer 
term reports to share with the feeder schools. 
 
September 2018 intake
Please let us know what sessions you require for the Autumn term as soon as possible.
We are now offering places to children on the waiting list.

From September 2018 the setting will be extending its sessions:
Full Days   9am – 3pm or 4pm
Morning    9am – 12
Afternoon 1pm – 4pm.
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Dates for your diary: 
Half Term – Monday 28th May to Friday 1st June
Last day of term – Friday 20th July, we are back for the Autumn term – Thursday 6th Sept.
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